
Klamath Project Drought Response Agency 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULAR MEETING  

 
 

The regularly scheduled monthly meeting of the Klamath Project Drought Response Agency 
scheduled for October 9, 2019 is hereby cancelled due to the absence of necessity.  The next regularly scheduled 

meeting of the Klamath Project Drought Response Agency is set for November 13, 2019. 
 

 


